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Whatever your results, 
we are here to support 
you...



GCSE RESULTS DAY 
Thursday 24 August 2023

Perhaps you did better than expected, or not as well as 
you’d hoped. Either way we’re here to guide you through 
the next step.

Don’t panic if you haven’t achieved the required grade 
in your English and Maths GCSE. You’ll study and retake 
these subjects alongside your College course and we’ll 
support you all the way.

To discuss your options or find out about courses with 
places still available, call our GCSE Results Helpline on 
01278 441234 or visit www.btc.ac.uk.
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